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COACHHOUSE

VETERINARY SURGEONS




Dear …., 
As a new client to our veterinary practice, we would like to extend our welcome and take this opportunity to thank you for choosing us to look after your family pets. We hope that your visit is the beginning of a long term-relationship between you, your pet and our team.

Our surgeries are based in quiet, rural locations providing a reassuringly relaxed and welcoming environment. Our surgery at Burlyns, East Woodhay provides state of the art equipment and hospital facilities and caters not just for emergencies but for all your equine and family pet healthcare requirements. We have a further dedicated family pet surgery at Foxhold House, Crookham Common; both surgeries have easy access and ample parking.  

We pride ourselves in being able to offer you friendly well trained vets and veterinary nurses, who are happy to take the time to discuss your requirements and worries. Our aim is to provide you with a caring yet professional service 24 hours a day, so a familiar and friendly face is always there to provide the best possible care even in those emergencies.

If you have any questions regarding the practice or your pets health care then please feel free to give us a call or even call in and see us, a vet will always be happy to talk to you.

We look forward to meeting you and your pets in the near future.

Best wishes

Coach House Vets

